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10 mile Epsom Downs run and photos for charity
The race known as The Tadworth 10 was held on Sunday 8th January 2023 at 11.30am, started and finished at Epsom
Racecourse. The race is a scenic and challenging 10 miles, 2-lap course comprising 50% road and 50% tracks & grass and was
supported by around 700+ runners of all abilities. Much of the proceeds from the race go towards assisting two local charities.
The Sunnybank Trust that supports adults with learning disabilities in North East Surrey to live without prejudice and have
confidence, opportunities and control over their own lives. And the Woodland Trust that plants trees and preserves woodland
and created the 650 Centenary Wood in Langley vale, Epsom.

William Caruana a senior runner of Epsom and Ewell Harriers came 12th in a time of 1 hour 6 minutes 47 seconds, with
Jeremy Garner of Epsom Oddballs Running Club close on his heels 4 seconds behind.

Local  photographer  Steven  McCormick  followed  the  event  with  thousands  of  images  covering  every  bib  number.  The
photographs are for sale with proceeds going to the same charities.

See his website HERE

https://epsomandewelltimes.com/10-mile-epsom-downs-run-and-photos-for-charity
https://www.stevenmccormickphotography.com/f848441505

